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Statement of Indiana Superintendent of Public Instruction on ISTEP Testing Errors

INDIANAPOLIS — In response to system errors that prevented schools throughout the state from completing their
ISTEP+ testing today, Glenda Ritz, Indiana Superintendent of Public Instruction issued the following statement:

“I am greatly disappointed to learn that Indiana schools had their ISTEP+ testing interrupted for a second consecutive
day. Like all Hoosier parents, students and teachers, | find these interruptions frustrating and unacceptable.

“We have been constantly monitoring the situation this morning. Between approximately 7:30 and 11:00 over
150,000 test sessions were completed. At approximately 11:15 AM, there was a spike in test interruptions.

“Because of these errors, | have instructed the Department of Education to suspend testing for the remainder of the
day. This decision was not made lightly, but was done to minimize further disruptions for our schools. All of our
students deserve to take a test that is valid, accurate and reliable.

“At this time, CTB McGraw-Hill believes that testing will be able to continue tomorrow. | will communicate with
schools directly regarding the timeframe to resume testing.

“The Indiana Department of Education is working with the company that administers the test to ensure that the rest
of the test is administered smoothly and efficiently. We will also conduct a thorough review to determine the exact
cause of this issue. Finally, we will also work with local schools so that they have the time they need to administer a
fair test for all Hoosier students.”
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